
 

 

 

CORNERSTONE MASONIC 

LODGE #157 

202 SE 84TH Ave. 

Portland, OR 97216 

 

ELECTED OFFICERS: 

WORSHIPFUL MASTER 
Scott Kennedy 

619 – 517 – 2761 

 

SENIOR WARDEN 

David Gillette 

503 – 777 – 7842 

 

JUNIOR WARDEN 

Joseph Aguirre 

503 – 484 – 3620 

 

SECRETARY 

Joe Watson 

503 – 518 – 3049 

 

TREASURER 

Eric Headley 

503 – 927 – 9552 

   

 

TRESTLEBOARD 
January 2021 

 

From the East: 

Happy New Year! 

Last year was not what anyone expected, but it will still be one of the more 

memorable ones. I have hope that 2021 will be just as memorable, for very 

different reasons. Still in the grip of the COVID-19 global pandemic, our lodge 

will need to weather the storm with reduced attendance at meetings, lack of 

our usual dinners and social gatherings. Eventually, this will pass and we will 

be able to rebuild the momentum we started 2020 with. 

A slow start to the 2021 masonic year should be expected. Due to 

attendance restrictions, we have not yet installed all of the officers for this 

year, although we were able to install enough at our December Stated 

Meeting to comply with Masonic Code. The remaining officers will be 

installed as soon as practicable. 

I will be presenting the annual budget and calendar at our January Stated 

Meeting, as required.  They will look very much like the budget and calendar 

for 2020, with obvious necessary modifications. With all officers continuing in 

their posts from 2020, the appointment of committees will also match those 

made for 2020. Hopefully we can take care of this essential business, and 

the continuation of installation quickly so that everyone can return safely to 

their homes.  

Due to the restrictions, we will NOT be having an official visit from the Grand 

Master. Even though the calendar on the Grand Lodge website has not been 

updated to indicate CANCELLED, the Grand Marshal has notified sitting 

Masters that “the Grand Master has cancelled all official visits and events on 

the printed calendar for January 2021”. 

I am looking forward to having Cornerstone Lodge get back to our masonic 

work. This will take some time, but I encourage everyone to practice their 

ritual, look for new ways to interact with the community and to share with 

your lodge brothers. We still have degrees originally scheduled for March 

2020 that were postponed and will be rescheduled as soon as it is deemed 

safe to do so. 

Stay Safe. Stay Healthy. Stay Informed. 

 

Sincerely, 

Scott Kennedy 

Worshipful Master, Cornerstone Lodge #157 AF&AM 

 

  



 

Job’s Daughters Bethel #1 

OFFICERS: 

HONORED QUEEN 
Jazmine Pickard  

 

GUARDIAN 
Chelsea Phelps  

503 – 206 – 9416 

 

ASSOCIATE GUARDIAN 

(TBD) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Mt. Hood Chapter DeMolay 

ELECTED OFFICERS: 

MASTER COUNCILOR 
Kyle Thygesen 

 

CHAPTER (DAD) ADVISOR 
Jeff Gannaway 

503 – 753 – 4122 

 

CHAPTER CHAIRMAN 
Jeff Crowder 

503 – 756 – 3561 

 

 

 

Christina Court #8 

ELECTED OFFICERS: 

ROYAL MATRON 
HL Wendy Bednarik 

503 – 985 – 3100 (home) 

503 – 936 – 7720 (cell) 

orgrapesembroidery@gmail.com 

 

ROYAL PATRON 
SK Tom Barclay 

503 – 255 – 4377 (home) 

503 – 936 – 9638 (cell) 

tomtheboss50@gmail.com 

 

SECRETARY 

HL Doreen Kundelius 

503 – 357 – 7482 

dkundelius@comcast.net 

 

ASSOCIATE MATRON 

SuZahn Barclay 
503 – 255 – 4377 (home) 

503 – 867 – 3102 (cell) 

dragonladyswb@gmail.com 
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